
Subject: Re: Lone Star Bottlehead meeting Pictures On Line
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 16 Jan 2006 03:08:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It looks like a great time was had by all.  I enjoyed coming to visit all of you Texas Bottleheads last
summer, and I'm loking forward to seeing you all again at GPAF in May.
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